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Parentview 

Parent Questionnaire 

If you would like to fill in a questionnaire about our school please go to 

The Ofsted Parentview website at https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
You need your email address and password for the simple log-in 

process. Just follow the on-screen instructions and you will be sent 

an email with a link to activate your log-in. 

There will be 12 questions to answer, for example, ‘My child is happy at 

this school' with a choice of responses. 
 

Nursery applications – for children born between 1/9/14 & 31/8/15 

There is a new system in place when applying for Nursery places this 

year meaning you have to apply direct to the school. Full details and an 

application link can be found on our school website 

www.highwych.herts.sch.uk  Applications open on Monday 5th February 

and close on Friday 16th March. If you have any queries please contact 

Mrs Abbs in the School Office. 
 

Safeguarding - Course for parents 

Reminder - A meeting for parents on keeping children safe online in the 

21st Century is being run by Aspects on Monday 12th March at a cost of 

£10. This is being held at Reedings Junior School 7-9pm. Please book 

through Aspects by emailing admin@aspects.org.uk  

 

PTA Mother's Day shop  

Let your little ones spoil you. Gifts will cost from £1 to £4, please send 

cash in on the day in a named envelope.  

The sales will be happening on the morning of Tuesday 6th March and 

Friday 9th March. If you would like to help out on the day, or help wrap 

some gifts before, please email pta@highwych.herts.sch.uk 

 

Upcoming PTA Events  

Save the date 

• Easter Egg Hunt - 24th March 

• Easter Pop Up Shop - 29th March 

• School Fete - 9th June 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Book fair – Tuesday 27th February 

Just to remind you that the Book Fair will be visiting on Tuesday.  All 

classes will have the opportunity to look at the books during the school 

day. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 1st March 

The children can come to school on Thursday dressed as their favourite 

book character and bring the book in to school with them. 
 

http://www.highwych.herts.sch.uk/
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Dates for the term 
 

27th February Book Fair 

1st March Dressing up World Book Day 

12th March  Urban Strides Dance Yr3-6 

14th March Author visit KS2 – Hilda Offen 

24th March Easter Egg Hunt Saturday 2pm 

26th March Parent consultations 

27th March Parent consultations 

28th March  Easter Church Service 10.30am 

29th March  2pm Finish 

3rd- 6th April Yr 6 Easter School 9-12 

 

 

WW1 100 Year Remembrance 

Please could you start saving unwanted red bottle tops, buttons (black and red), beads, red 

material etc and other red bits for the children to make poppies as part of the community 

Remembrance Day celebration in November.  

 

Staffing news - Mrs L Rogerson  

Mrs Rogerson is sadly leaving us next Friday, 2nd March, after ten years working across the school 

in a number of roles.  We will miss her and wish her well in her new career.  We thank her for all 

her hard work in supporting both children and staff. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher  
 

 
 
 

 


